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Newsletter 
 

‘Shine Night Walk’ 
 

Its almost ঞme! On Friday 13th September 
 
We’re all ready and rearing to go.  In support of Cancer Research UK, we will soon be taking part in 
‘Shine Night Walk’.  It’s a 10k ‘night’ walk to help raise funds for their life-saving research. 
 
Its not too late to donate and show your support if you haven't already.  If you are willing to donate to 
our ‘Fast Walkers’ giving page and support the cause.  You can do so by either scanning the QR code 
opposite or following the link below: 
  
Click Here:  FAST WALKERS GIVING PAGE 
 
Thank you in advance from: 
 
Ros Heath, Bev Presco�, Lisa Haywood, Maggie Lodge 
Sam Heath, Caroline Bowers, Emma Clark 
 

‘LANDERMEADS GOT TALENT’ 
 

We are holding our first ‘Landermeads Got Talent’ on: 
 

26th September  - 2.30pm—4.30pm 
 

The acts will be a combinaঞon of both staff and family members here at Landermeads and  
we would like to invite you all to come along and join in the fun.   

 
Venue to be confirmed (if the weather is nice it will be held in the car park). 

 
 

September 2024 
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LENGTH OF SERVICE 
We would like to acknowledge the long term service of some of our dedicated and loyal staff and 

thank them for all their hard work and commitment shown to our Landermeads family over the years. 

 
 
 
 

 Kate Loosemore-Poole  

 20 Years  

MOMENTS OF THE MONTH 

 


